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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  JULY 11, 2019 - 7:00 PM
Josh and Caleb Trotter  will provide the refreshments.

Many thanks to our dedicated members who worked the Hot Dog and Popcorn stand at the July 3, 2019 Fireworks . The show was beautiful and the crowd was hungry.  Just as the Fireworks show began, we sold our last hot dog and water with just a small amount of popcorn left that was sold at the end of the show.  A great job was done by all.  Leslie will have a detailed report for all at the Thursday night meeting.

New LED scene lights have been installed on Utility 630 which provide a greater amount of light and use a very small amount of power.  These lights replace the halogen that have been in place for some time.  This week Utility 630 just reached the 100,000 mile mark and is still running well.

Now that the river has gone down to a safer level, Greg will have the swift water team out to review their skills.  We have been lucky the past several weeks that the greater amount of rain did not effect our area as bad as some locations.  As we well know this can change at any time and we must be prepared.

At this time we have no planned events until the Little League Grand Slam Parade in August and the 9-11 Ride in September.  The year is passing before us much to quickly.  Please try to contact persons that would make good dedicated members to replace those that we have lost this past year.

We have a number of wool blankets that need homes with persons in need.  I have several agencies that would see that the blankets were given to persons that had a real need.  More on this at the meeting.

Please try to make the meeting on Thursday, July 11, 2019.
 WE NEED YOU.










DENNIS

